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Merry Christmas 
I just wanted to thank the pupils, families, staff and governors for all of your hard work 
throughout 2017. I have been at the school for two terms now. I feel very proud to be 
part of this wonderful school community. I would like to wish everyone ‘Merry Christmas’ 
and all of the best for 2018. See you all in the New Year. Mr Shenton 

 
 

Citizenship Awards 
Our termly Citizenship Awards are given by our 
local police officers in school. We have so many 
pupils who are very kind and caring and look 
after each other and the school environment. It 
is so difficult to choose. 
 
However, two acts of generosity and kindness 
stood out this term. Esther Harrison donated her 
hair to a charity and Ali and Emaan Zulfiqar gave 
their pocket money to buy things for the 
homeless. Both of these generous acts, coupled 
with their kind and exemplary behaviour in 
school has been rewarded.  
 
Thank you to everyone for making our school so 
amazing! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
New Year Soccer Camp  
Boys and girls from 4 to 14 years are welcome to 
join Mr Gibson at Cleadon Academy for fun 
games, competitions, mini tournaments and a 
free prize draw. All children receive a medal, 
sweets and a drink; however the children will 
require a packed lunch. This club is available on 
Thursday 4th and Friday 5th of January, starting at 
10am and ending at 3pm each day. 1 day costs 
£12 and 2 days costs £20. Call Martin 
(07746851694) or Tony (07814760784) for 
further details. 
 
 
 
Term dates for your diary 
 
Friday 22 December   Inset Day 
 
Monday 8 January  New Term Begins 
 
 
 

 

http://www.eastboldonjuniors.co.uk/
mailto:office@eastboldonjuniors.co.uk

